
Wayne Revella 
Orange County Public Employees’ Chief Steward 

 

“Life itself is a learning process; every day you learn something new” 

 

Wayne has been a member of Local #517 since 2000, and working as the Chief 

Steward for Orange County employees has been the best job he’s ever had. 

Wayne has a paralegal degree, enjoys reading, watching old black-and-white 

movies, and is committed to staying active with Local #517 by participating in 

demonstrations/job actions and contract negotiations.  

 

(321)247-0619 

oclocal517@yahoo.com 
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